
PINELANDS REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 
 
 
 
January 19, 2018 
 

Thank You! 
 

 
Dear Pinelands School Community, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education and the administration, we would like to thank the entire school community                   
for your unyielding cooperation, flexibility, and understanding as we continue to proceed with the construction               
process. Also, thank you to everyone for helping us prepare the high school building for the recent successful                  
reopening. The community’s participation in the public tours has proven to be very beneficial, and, in the spirit                  
of transparency, we will continue to provide you with updated information. 
 
We understand that enduring the split-session schedule has been a burden on parents, students, and staff.                
Please be assured we will take all of your concerns and feedback into consideration as we move forward in                   
planning for the next phase of construction. The ultimate goal has, and will continue to be, the safety of the                    
students and staff, and the academic integrity of our instructional programs. 
 
At this time, the Board of Education is reviewing the options of moving forward with the next phase of                   
construction. No final decisions with regard to the overall construction process, or with the 2018-19 academic                
schedule, have been determined. We are currently reviewing all options, and we will make every effort to                 
expedite the discussions and decision making so that the entire school community has as much advance notice                 
as possible. We will continue to provide information and garner feedback from all members of the school                 
community. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 

Cheryl Stevenson 
 

Cheryl Stevenson, Ed.D 
Acting Superintendent 


